Megan Egbert

From: Paul Barnes

Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 2:11 PM

To: Meredith Badalucca; John Meigel; John Carlson
Cc: Matthew Davis; Megan Egbert

Subject: RE: 24 SUB 2 - Black Ash Estates

Meredith,

The Fire Marshal’s Office has no comments at this time.

From: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 4:30 PM

To: Paul Barnes <pharnes@montville-ct.org>; John Meigel <JMeigel@montville-ct.org>; John Carlson
<JCarlson@montville-ct.org>

Cc: Matthew Davis <mdavis@montville-ct.org>; Megan Egbert <megbert@montville-ct.org>
Subject: FW: 24 SUB 2 - Black Ash Estates

Good afternoon,

Can you kindly provide your comments on this application to our office ASAP so we may forward to the applicant. The
public hearing is scheduled for May 28, 2024 and the applicant needs time to address all comments.

Thank you.
Regards,

Meredith Badalucca, CZEQ
Assistant Planner

Town of Montville

310 Norwich New London Turnpike
Uncasville, CT 06382

860-848-6779

From: Megan Egbert <megbert@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 10:19 AM

To: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>

Cc: Matthew Davis <mdavis@montville-ct.org>; Stacy Radford <sradford @montville-ct.org>; Michael Kirby
(chfsanit@uncashd.org) <chfsanit@uncashd.org>; Tom Cummings (tcummings@claengineers.com)
<tcummings@claengineers.com>; John Carlson <JCarlson@montville-ct.org>; dcolter@seccog.org; Paul Barnes
<pbarnes@montville-ct.org>; John Meigel <JMeigel@montville-ct.org>

Subject: 24 SUB 2 - Black Ash Estates

Good Morning,

Below please find the link to access Application Materials and Site Plans for the proposed 13-Lot Resubdivision
at 970 Old Colchester Road (Black Ash Estates):
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